
IFTM University 
Moradabad 

Notice 

Ref. No. IFTMU/COE(o)/SCOP/2021-22/0007 
Date: August 17, 2022 

The students of final year (2021-22) who have applied for the Special Carry Over Examination 

(2021-22) are hereby informed that on account of festival of "Janmashtami" the theory papers scheduled on 

August 19 (Friday), 2022 has been rescheduled on September 01 (Thursday), 2022. 

The timing and shift shall remain same as earlier. 

173-2 

Profn Sirastayhinations 
ControHer of Examinations 

Copy to: 
1. The Directors of all the Schools & University Polytechnic 
2. Prof. Manoj Kumar, Center Superintendent 

3. Director IT-Services for display on University website 

4. O.S.D. to Chancellor 

Moradabad (U.P.) 

5. P.S. to Vice Chancellor 

6. P.A. to Registrar 
7. P.A. to Finance Officer 
8. Incharge Examination window 

9. Office file 
Prof. As7-8-2 

CofitnadbekepblikamiAFBALS 
IFTM University 
Moradabad (U.P.) 

Prof. Aruj Srivastaya 
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